
 

Your Christmas tree 
beside the Combs village 

sign  
at the junction of Mill Lane, Park 

Road & Bildeston Road 

 

‘Real’ trees can be left at this site from 7am on Fri. 3
rd

 
January, until 6.30am on Thursday 9

th
 January.   

Trees must be less than 7’ tall & must have all decorations, stands & pots removed.  
 

Please call 01449 724829 for further details 

 
Working Together


